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  New Album - Departum 
 
Lisa is pleased to announce her new 
upcoming album for 2010 with fellow 
composer Marcello de Francisci. 

Departum has been two years in the 
making and is a collection of works 
and a journey that visits rhythms and 
vocal colours of lost cities and ancient 
civilizations dating back to the dawn of 
man. 

It adds another dimension of 
exploration to Lisa's work. 

We are currently in the final 
development stages of the album and 
anticipate a mid-June release.  Stay 
tuned to Lisa's website for release 
dates. 

We invite you to listen and watch a 
preview video of the album here. 
 

      



 

  New Score - Playing for Charlie 
 

Some of you may remember Lisa 
wrote a score in 2008 for the 
Australian film Playing for Charlie by 
Pene Patrick which screened at many 
film festivals and received very good 
reviews, particularly for Lisa's score.  
 
Following its recent debut in 
Australian cinemas, Lisa has agreed 
to release an exclusive MP3 
soundtrack of the score for purchase 
from her online store in the coming 
weeks. 

Details about this beautiful film can be 
found at the official site. 
 

      

 

  Bonus Tracks on The Black 
Opal 
 
We have recently been making some 
modifications to the website to allow 
customers who purchased the deluxe 
version of The Black Opal to 
download the 7 bonus tracks for free. 

This aim has now been realised. If 
you purchased the deluxe version, 
simply log into your account, view 
your order and the 7 MP3 tracks will 
now appear, ready for download and 
your listening pleasure! 

If you purchased the standard edition 
or would just love to get your hand on 
these tracks you can still purchase the 
Bonus Track MP3 album for just $10 
from the store. 
  

      



 

  Come Quietly CD's still 
available! 
 
We are pleased to advise that we still 
have over 300 Come Quietly CD's 
that were not sold during the 2009 
tours now available from Lisa's Online 
Store. 

As we won't be manufacturing further 
copies of Come Quietly once sold out, 
don't leave it too late to grab your 
copy! 
  

  

      

 

  Promotional Tour for 
Ryomaden 
 
Lisa recently returned from a short 
promotional tour in Japan for her 
vocal work on the NHK Taiga Drama, 
Ryomaden. 

You can view a live performance and 
media interview from Lisa's time in 
Japan. 
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